
xantverstts College, Toronto
PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE

1 June, 1933.

Principal Currie,
McGill University,

Kingston, Ont.

Dear Principal Currie,-
I must thank you for your prompt reply to my 

recent letter. I am very glad indeed to know that there 
is at--least a possibility that you would be able to 
arrange for at least one lecture from Professor Dixon. 
There is as yet nothing definite about the date of his 
coming. In my letter of invitation to him I suggested 
any date that he found convenient between October 1934 
and March, 1935. If we are able to make final arrange­
ments I shall write you again giving you more definite 
information. In the meantime please do not trouble to 
reply tp this letter.

With kindest regards, I am,
Very sincerely yours,

Principal


